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Having failed to convene this meeting in due form and time, the current committee is being held in the 
absence of part of the outgoing scientific team and with the absence of 3 out of 4 members of the 
incoming CRIF. Nonetheless, it is carried out as the protocol requires. The protocol (copy attached) 
specifies that the new preparatory group (Scientific and Organising Commissions) and the title of the 
next Convention must be announced no later than two and a half months after the closure of the 
previous one. 
So, two decisions were taken: 

1. the place: after France and Italy, it is now Spain's turn. As Barcelona received the last 
international events (European Days in 2017, International Meetings 2018) Madrid is being 
proposed. It would be interesting if the colleague chosen by the current Spanish representative 
of the CRIF was from the F8 since the previous one was from the FOE, and from Madrid. 

2. The topic: bringing together the clinic, the subjectivity of our time and politics, led us to 
choose «THE ETHICS OF SINGULARITY».  

 


